
 

Howley Hall Golf Club Memorial Benches Policy 

 

Here at Howley Hall Golf Club, our members are at the heart of all our decisions; many of 

whose legacy will live on beyond their time here. Therefore, we are committed to working 

with families to create memorial spaces which honour these deceased members, while 

protecting the beauty and playability of the golf course. A memorial bench with an engraved 

plaque can be a befitting place to honour and remember past members.  

 

 

 

 

As we would like to ensure a consistent style of furniture across the golf course, we are 

currently working with two styles of benches. Firstly, pictured above, is the recycled plastic 

traditional bench in brown. These benches are made from 100% recycled plastic, require no 

maintenance and comes with a 25-year guarantee. This bench costs £418 including VAT and 

shipping. A plaque can be added with up to 32 characters over 4 lines for an additional £54 

including VAT. 



The other option is a Heritage Oak 6ft Garden Bench which is made from high quality solid 

oak, is FSC certified and has a 2-year manufacturer warranty. This bench costs £465 

including VAT and delivery. Plaques must be sourced elsewhere. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As a club, we always want to honour the wishes of the family so will work with you to go 

through details such as placement of the bench on the course. Unfortunately, we are 

dealing with a high demand of bench requests so cannot always guarantee your chosen 

location. However, please be reassured we will do everything we can to respect your 

wishes.  

Prices current as at 26.10.21 and subject to change. 

Once a memorial bench reaches its expiry point it will be retired but should you wish to 

make a further donation you may contact us to agree a replacement in line with our policy 

at that time. 

For enquiries please contact: office@howleyhall.co.uk Or telephone 01924 305106 

mailto:office@howleyhall.co.uk

